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  AGENDA # 7 

City of Madison, Wisconsin 
  

REPORT OF: URBAN DESIGN COMMISSION PRESENTED: October 3, 2012 

TITLE: 5925 Sharpsburg Drive – PUD(SIP) – One-
Story Retail Component of “Grandview 
Commons.” 3rd Ald. Dist. (27835) 

REFERRED:  

REREFERRED:   

REPORTED BACK:  

AUTHOR: Alan J. Martin, Secretary ADOPTED:  POF:  

DATED: October 3, 2012 ID NUMBER:  

Members present were: Richard Wagner, Chair; Marsha Rummel, Richard Slayton, Henry Lufler, Melissa 
Huggins and Cliff Goodhart. 
 
 

SUMMARY: 
 
At its meeting of October 3, 2012, the Urban Design Commission REFERRED consideration of this item at the 
request of District 3 Alder Cnare. Registered and speaking in opposition was Barbara Davis.  
 
Ald. Cnare, District 3 spoke to ask the Commission to refer this item. All Commissioners received a memo 
from Planning staff at the last minute. Ald. Cnare considered this highly unfair to ask Commissioners and the 
development team to absorb this information at the last minute.  
 
Wagner pointed out the importance of having written staff comments to review ahead of time. If this is one of 
the process changes to occur it needs to be executed with some skill.  
 
ACTION: 
 
On a motion by Lufler, seconded by Rummel, the Urban Design Commission REFERRED consideration of 
this item. The motion was passed on a vote of (5-0). 
 
 




